
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

16.02.17—Year 2 class assembly 9am 

17.02.17—Reading Awards and 100%  

Autumn Attendance assembly 

17.02.17—School closes for half-term 

24.02.17—Teacher Training Day 

27.02.17—School resumes for the children 

02.03.17—World Book Day  

16.03.17—Year 3 class assembly 9am 

23.03.17—Year 1 class assembly 9am 

24.03.17—Red Nose Day 

07.04.17—School closes for Easter holiday 

24.04.17—Teacher Training Day 

25.04.17—School resumes for the children 

01.05.17—SCHOOL CLOSED—May Day 

26.05.17—School closes for Half-term 

holiday 

05.06.17—School resumes for the children 

21.07.17—School closes for Summer 

04.09.17—Teacher Training Day 

05.09.17—School resumes for the children 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the year to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. Children are to 

be left in the care of their teacher 

on the yard (except Reception and 

Nursery pupils who may be       

accompanied to their class). 
 VIDEO RECORDING OF ANY KIND 

IS NOT PERMITTED IN SCHOOL 

(INCLUDING ASSEMBLIES &  
PERFORMANCES). Thank you. 

 

NEWS  
Thank you to everyone who attended the Holywell Art 

gallery last Friday (and Thursday this week for Nursery) 

- it was a lovely event and something the children    

thoroughly enjoyed. 

Their artwork was of such a high standard. We all could 

see just how much the children had benefited from their 

visit to the Laing Gallery. Thank you to our parent   

helpers who assisted with the visits. We really appreciate 

parents/carers giving up their time to accompany us. 

Outside visits are of such benefit to the children but 

budget constraints mean we can’t afford the transport 

costs.  That is why your contributions to visits like this 

are so important—thank you to everyone who contributed. 

School only had to supplement an 

additional £35 to cover those unable to contribute to the 

transport cost, which is fabulous!  Thank you. 

 

 Stars of the Week 

W/E 10.02.17 N—Bradley     Rec—Jackson     Y1-Joel     Y1-Harry     Y2-Joe     Y3-James     Y4-Ciaran 




